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NEWSLETTER 

 
 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE / Tom Harvey 

 

  
Spring is slowly springing in!  Rain is washing the salt off the roads! We will be cruising 

very soon! Remember to check those rods and make sure everything is tight and safe. 

Nothing sucks worse then breaking down at a cruise night or car show. We received our 

games of chance license and it does not expire till May of 2016. We are in great shape for 

our Fathers Day Rod Run, posters are ready to be hung, picking up raffle tickets this 

week and flyers are being printed. Thanks to all who has put forth the extra effort to make 

all this happen. 

  

Thanks, Tom  

 

MONTHLY MEETING / Bob O’Malley 

 

I was absent due to minor surgery.  However I do know that discussions continued 

concerning the 2014 Rod Run. Posters are ready and were offered to attending members 

at the March Meeting. Dan Burrows affered to chair the procurement of the Raffle tickets 

and he will also co-ordinate the vendors. The dash plaque design was approved and sent 

to manufacture. 

 

 

Steering Committee:  

 

Tuesday, April 7, 2014, the steering committee met at the Wharton Fire House at 

7:30PM. The meeting was attended by, Pres. Tom Harvey, VP Bill Bosland, Secy. Bob 

O’Malley, Treas. Jay Miller was late, also in attendance were Joe Staples, Linda A. 

Bosland, Dave Castle, and Roland Utter. 

 

Topics 

 

• Posters are in and are being distributed. 

• Dash Plaques are ordered and expected by April 15. 
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• Raffle tickets are being distributed see Rob Kinney. 

• Flyers will be mailed out in early May. If anyone knows of people who should 

receive the mail out please contact Bob O’Malley. 

 

 

 

Saturday Breakfast:   

 

Saturday April 5, 2014, we had breakfast, at “LE Peep” in Randolph. Only six (6) 

members attended, 

 
 

CHARLIE PARINELLO      Frank Carey 

 

Charlie is back home after yet another hospital visit.  He posts on Facebook about these 

things and has received dozens of comments of wishing well, sympathy, etc. from his 

many friends.  Here's his most recent post from earlier this month: 

 

May I please take this opportunity and venue to thank all my friends for ALL the 

well wishes and good thoughts with this recent stay at the hospital.  I am home 

now and will do my best to recuperate and live a life style that is beneficial to me 

and my health.  You all have strength in your messages because I feel well and 

just have to get stronger. 

 
 

CRUISE NIGHTS AND CAR SHOWS      Frank Carey 

Here's a website that may be of interest to those of you looking for cruise nights and car 

shows. 

http://www.carshowsandcruisenights.com/ 

 

ARE  YOU REALLY OLD SCHOOL?       Frank Carey 

 

If you see the humor in this then you are 

certifiably "Old School".   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.carshowsandcruisenights.com/
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1936 Stainless Steel Ford / Bryce 

 

In 1935, officials at Allegheny Ludlum Steel Division and the Ford Motor 

Company collaborated on an experiment that would become a legacy and a 

tribute to one of the most dynamic metals ever developed. 

Allegheny Ludlum, a pioneer producer of stainless steel, proposed the idea 

of creating a stainless steel car to Ford. The idea took shape in the form 

of a 1936 Deluxe Sedan.That car became the centerpiece of a campaign to 

expose the public to the new metal and its many uses. 

This is the 1936 Ford Tudor Sedan built for and owned by Allegheny Ludlum 

Steel. Lots more info available – search ‘Stainless Steel 1936 Ford”. 
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FOR SALE- 

1986 Yamaha Moto 4 ATV 
 
2 WHEEL DRIVE 

350 CC 

NEW BATTERY 

4 NEW TIRES 

NEW 2000 lb WINCH 

2” BALL HITCH 

NEW HAND WARMER GRIPS 

NEW RE-UPHOLSTERED SEAT 

NEWLY REBUILT CARBERATOR 

 

LOW HOURS 

NEW MAINTENANCE & REPAIR MANUAL INCL 

 

JOE—973-361-4235 HOUSE 

            862-219-3657 CELL 

            Joe1929a@yahoo.com 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Events:2014  

 

No reporting 
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